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It is quite apparent traveling routes throughout  Oregon that the lumber industry 

would cut down every tree they can get their hands on, until nothing was left. How 

about a sustainable consideration for the watershed and habitat and recreational 

uses, before who gets to rape the environment and state resources .  


